
INTEGRATED ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION 

(Environmental Impact Assessment and Waste Management License Applications) 

 

PROPOSED CONTINUOUS ASHING AT TUTUKA POWER STATION, MPUMALANGA PROVINCE 

 

DEA Reference Number: 14/12/16/3/3/3/52 and NEAS Reference: DEA/EIA/0001416/2012 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our notices published on Tuesday, 29 July 2014 and Wednesday, 30 July 2014 in which interested and/or 

affected parties (I&APs) were informed of the postponement of the public meeting, has reference. This notice 

is to inform that the public meeting for the proposed continuous ashing at Tutuka Power Station in the 

Mpumalanga Province, has been rescheduled and you are invited to attend the public meeting on: 

 

Date Time Venue 

Tuesday 02  September 2014 17:00 – 19:00 Ulwazi Primary School Hall, Thuthukani 

 

DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC REVIEW 

 

As per the notifications published on Tuesday, 15 July 2014 and Wednesday, 16 July 2014, your comments on 

the Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for the proposed continuous ashing for Tutuka Power Station, 

near Standerton, Mpumalanga Province will be welcomed. The DEIR is available at the venues listed below 

(hard copy), Lidwala Consulting Engineer’s website (http://www.lidwala.com/eiar-tutuka/) and CD (on written 

request). Please note that the review period for the DEIR has been extended by 18 days. The DEIR was made 

available from Monday, 21 July 2014 and the extended comment period ends on Friday, 19 September 2014 

(end of business day):  

 

Please direct your enquiries or comments in writing to the Public Participation Consultants below: 

 

Nicolene Venter or Bongi Mhlanga 

Lidwala SA (Pty) Ltd 

P.O. Box 32497, Waverley, 0135 

Tel: (0861) 543 9252  

Fax: (086) 764 9282 

E-mail: tutukaeia@lidwala.com  

Venue Working Hours Street Address Contact No. 

Standerton Public 

Library 
08:30 – 16:30 

Cnr Beyers Naude and Mbonani Mayisela 

Streets, Standerton  
017 712 9678 

Tutuka Power Station 

(Main West Gate - 

Security Reception) 

07:00 – 16:00 
Between Standerton and Bethal Road (after R 

38) 
017 749 9111 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

RESCHEDULING OF PUBLIC MEETING 


